
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

Notice of a Joint Appearance of a Quorum of  
City of Tempe Veterans Commission Members 

at  
New Directions Veterans Choir 

 
Saturday, November 9, 2024  

7:30 p.m. 
 

Tempe Center for the Arts  
700 W Rio Salado Pkwy 

Tempe, AZ 85281 
 

 
 
 
 

This notice is provided as a courtesy to the public that 6 or more members of 
the City of Tempe Veterans Commission may be present at the above 
location. 
 

The Commission members attending this meeting will not vote on any issue 
or discuss, propose, or take legal action related to their official duties with the 
City of Tempe Veterans Commission. 

 


